Week 23--

It was Valentine's Week at preschool! The kids enjoyed all things hearts this week! We worked on comparing and measuring, cutting skills, counting and letter recognition through our activities this week! Since the weather was so cold and we couldn't go outside, we decided to break out the Go Noodle app! It has all kinds of fun movement songs! This was great as we are starting to get a little cabin fever!

READ IT AGAIN: This week's book was "Dog Breath" by Dav Pilkey. We practiced rhyming words and learned that some words have more than one meaning. We also worked on the beginning, middle and end of a story and retelling the story.

OUTDOORS: Thank you for being so diligent for sending snow pants, boots, gloves & warm coats! We go outside unless the windchill is below 15. We are hoping to go outside this week so keep sending all of the gear! As soon as we can, we will get outside! Thanks!

SCHOOL CANCELLATIONS & DELAYS: I am hoping that this season ends soon but meanwhile...if there is a cancellation or delay, it will be announced on KCII & KCRG as soon as Mrs. Clarahan knows. I also will put it on the Facebook page! We follow the Washington Community School District for delays and cancellations!

KINDERGARTEN ORIENTATION/ROUND UP: Thank you to everyone who was able to attend our virtual kindergarten orientation! If you were not able to attend, please give me a call with questions! A folder of information was sent home a couple of weeks ago. Please make sure to fill out and send the YELLOW registration form back to school ASAP! Also make sure to fill out the school scholarship and STO information and send it in! We hope to see everyone back at St. James next year!

PRESCHOOL REGISTRATION: If you have a preschooler or know of one, who will be attending St. James next year, please send in the yellow registration form ASAP as well. April 1 is the firm deadline for this one!

Please send WATER BOTTLES and REST MATS on Monday!

Ms. Love-Smith